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Vote by mail has been secure, successful, and improving voter turnout for years. In 

addition, it creates a paper trail and avoids reliance on easily hacked digital voting 

machines. The only reason to end Oregon's excellent current system is to make it 

harder to vote, and if the goal is to disenfranchise voters, do it honestly and out loud. 

Keep our current system in place. 


